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OFFICE OF THE PROVOST

MEMO

Date: June 26, 2012

To: Dr. Janice Baker, Chair, Department of Special Education and Clinical Services

From: Dr. Gerald Intemann, Provost

Subject: Academic Workforce Planniné decision on the future status of the B.S.Ed. in Deaf
Education

| am writing to inform you of the outcome of the review of the B.S.Ed. in Deaf Education program that
was proposed for possible moratorium action in the Academic Affairs Workforce Plan. After extensive
consultation with the department faculty, college and university curriculum committees, and the
University Senate, | have recommended and President Werner has approved the following action:

The B.S.Ed. in Deaf Education program is being placed in moratorium, effective
immediately. By virtue of this action, no new students may be admitted into this
program while it is in moratorium, but any current students in the program will be
afforded the opportunity to complete all program requirements in a reasonable time

frame.

This action is done with the understanding that the program could be removed from moratorium within
three years should a viable plan be developed.

Thank you for your cooperation in this curriculum review process.

Cc: Dr. Edward Nardi, Interim Dean, College of Education and Educational Technology
Mr. James Begany, Vice President for Enrollment Management and Communication
Mr. Robert Simon, Registrar
Dr. Gail Sechrist, Co-Chair, University-Wide Undergraduate Curriculum Committee
Dr. Susan Boser, Co-Chair, University-Wide Undergraduate Curriculum Committee
Dr. David LaPorte, University Senate Chair
Dr. Mark Staszkiewicz, APSCUF President
Dr. David Werner, Interim President, IUP



